
Interim Pastor: Tai Taua taitaua@yahoo.com 

 

TYG Leader:  enquiries: See Gabe Taua   

 

Elders: John Blight,  Carol Dawson,   

Graham Davis, Rob Kidd, Peter Soole,   

Cherith Telford 

 

Office Manager: Robert Murray 

The church is running one service at 10am. Evening services are on hold at present. 

Duty Roster 21 June 2020 28 June 2020 

Worship:  10am Tai Taua  Dan Heke 

    

Sound:                           10am Jozsef Fityus Anthony King 

    

Data Projector:           10am Robert Bartle Shannon Heke 

    

Door Greeters: 10am Marlene and Henry  
Van Sitter 

Pat Sharman and  
Barbara Kidd 

Every generation needs courageous  

believers who will trust God at His word 

and pick up the baton of intercession.  
(Living the Battle Plan) 

Office Hours: 8.30am  to 12.30pm   

                            Monday to Friday 

Office Phone: 833-7815  

Email: ranuibaptist@xtra.co.nz  

Website: www.ranuibaptist.org.nz 

Postal Address: P.O. Box 70040,  

Ranui,  Auckland  0655 

Ranui Baptist contact Information 

Please note: Robert Murray’s new email address  
finance@ranuibaptist.org.nz  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
This Week’s Service 

 
10am  

 
Matt Osborne Preaching 

 
 

Next Week’s Service 
 

10am  
 

Pastor Tai Preaching 
 
 

Sunday 14th June 2020 



Message from Matt Osborne 

Church Prayer 

 

6 So then, just as you received Christ Jesus as Lord, continue to live your 
lives in him, 7 rooted and built up in him, strengthened in the faith as 
you were taught, and overflowing with thankfulness. Colossians 2:6-7 
(NIV) 
 
 
The church in Colossians was coming up against false teachings that 
preached works and sacrifices to please God. These deceptive arguments 
sounded good but were producing a faith-based on legalism and not on 
Christ taking the salvation of Christ's work on the cross and making it more 
about our work on earth. In verse 6, Paul is urging them to come back to 
Christ in the way that they had first received Him by faith. Paul is  
emphasising our focus to be on Christ, "continue to live your lives in Him, 
rooted and built up in Him." 
There are teachings around today that continue to put our focus on us and 
what we can do for salvation. Are we living in Him? Is our faith in Him only, 
rooted and built up in Him? When we truly strip back our lives and see the 

saving power of the gospel that it was all done in Him, when He said the 
words "it is finished," then we can live lives giving full glory to Him and 

overflowing with thankfulness. 

 Let’s Pray. Volunteers are needed to take up the mantle for the 8am - 9am  
weekday morning prayer vigil.  Choose a day and come and pray. Invite others to 
join you. Remember, our Lord will always be with you.    
Also, the half-hour of prayer on Sunday morning before Church, from 9-15 am-  
9-45am in the prayer room will start again this Sunday. Blessings Christine 

 
 
 
 

 

The Women's Monday Morning Home Group Starts at 10am. Contact Glenda Winn 

 

E.G (Young Adults H/G): Starts  on the 15th June. After that, every 2nd  
Monday, 7pm-9pm Old Hall. Contact Matthew Ball. 
 

Monday Night Prayer 1 Thessalonians 5:17 says to " pray without ceasing." 
Also, great men of God knew the power of fervent prayer. A quote by Alfred  
Tennyson says, “More things are wrought by prayer than this world dreams.” Come 
let us pray. Start time is  7.30 pm. All welcome, see you there.  
 

Second Chance Op Shop: Opens again on Tuesday 16th June . Hours are 
Tuesday and Wednesday 10am - 2pm. Contact Myra Dormer  or Ph. Church Office  
8337815  Note: Please make any donations of quality clothing and goods to 
the Op-Shop during their open hours.  
 

Transformation Youth Group: Wednesdays 4.45pm-7pm. Contact Gabe  
021 037 9223                         
 

Wednesday Intercessors: begins Wednesday17th June  10-11.30am in the 
Prayer Room. Contact Christine Bartle 
 

Sonshine Club starts on Thursday the 18th June. It will be a laid-back easy club 
for starters. All those interested in being involved please let me know. Thanks 
Christine Bartle. 
 

Men’s Group is meeting in the church on Thursdays  at 7pm.  
 

Friendship Group @ Ranui: Fridays from 10am till 12pm. Morning Tea 
provided.  Contact Church office  8337815 for more information  
 

Greg and Libby are running a home group on Fridays at 6.30pm.   
Contact greg.libby@xtra.co.nz Libby 0226856690 or Greg 0220917364   

It is the time of the year for all Ministry Team Leaders and Group Leaders to  
prepare their Annual Reports. We would like the following included: 
1. Summary of what is happening. 
2. Outcomes (Results) 
3. Plans for the coming year. 
Please email reports  to ranuibaptist@xtra.co.nz by the end of July. Thank you. 

A Memorial service will be held to celebrate Carol Tasker’s life at 1pm on 
Friday 19th June 2020. This date also happens to be Carol’s Birthday so Sharon, 
her daughter, wants this to be a happy event. The family would appreciate your 
contribution of a plate to help with catering.   

Happening 

Carol Tasker Memorial Service 

AGM REPORTS: Church and Trust  

mailto:greg.libby@xtra.co.nz

